
 
SPIRITUAL FAMILY CHARLES DE FOUCAULD 

 

           April 30, 2022 
Dear, 
We thank you for the registrations made through this email address and that of the Little Sisters of 
Jesus. 
 
As promised, we send you the information for the package of material we have prepared for 
those taking part in the canonization: a cloth bag with the logo of the canonization (distinctive sign 
of the event) containing the entrance ticket to access St. Peter's Square on May 15. 2022 (opening 
of the square at 7.00) and the program of significant moments scheduled until 16 May. 
 
We also remind you that priests who wish to concelebrate on May 15, the day of canonization, 
must register on the Vatican website. Type: Office of the liturgical celebrations of the Supreme 
Pontiff, then information on concelebrations and register at: https://biglietti.liturgiepontificie.va/ . 
There are no inscriptions to concelebrate at the thanksgiving mass. However, it is necessary to 
bring a white alb and stole. 
 
As you know, we have appealed to "people of good will" to collect donations in order to meet the 
various organizational expenses and for the "gift to the Pope", a gift that we requested be 
explicitly dedicated to the Holy Father's works of charity. 
We also faced important expenses for the informative material and for the distinctive sign. For this 
we appeal to your generosity , so that each group or person who will receive the above material 
may contribute with a free offer, so that the gift to the Pope may contribute to fulfill his works of 
charity. 
 
The larger groups will receive the packages with all the material at the reception in the places 
where they will be staying by Saturday 14 May. 
 
Individuals and small groups will be able to collect the material at the desk which will be activated 
on Saturday 14 May : 
 

 from 9.30 to 13.30 at the entrance of the Church of Sant'Andrea della Valle in Corso 

Vittorio Emanuele II, 00186 - Rome; 
 from 15.00 to 18.30 and from 20.00 to 22.00 at the entrance of the Church of San Luigi dei 

Francesi in Piazza di S. Luigi dei Francesi, 00186 Rome. 
 
For any communications or requests , you can use one of the following references: 
 

 by email : famigliacdfitalia@gmail.com 
 

 with WhatsApp message : 
 

Gabriele:  +39329 3151193 

Vito:  +39348 3350966  

Viviana:  +39340 9923640 

Giuliana: +39333 6181769 for international groups 
 

https://biglietti.liturgiepontificie.va/
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For those who cannot participate in the Holy Mass of Thanksgiving at 10.00 in San Giovanni 
Laterano, a streaming link will be provided on the YouTube channel of the Roman Major Seminary: 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCcrJzj5MQOgplLjBncpMYvA/featured 
And on the Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/charlesdefoucauld.it/ 
 

For any information and updates, please visit the website: 

https://www.charlesdefoucauld.it/it/verso-la-canonizzazione 
and the Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/charlesdefoucauld.it/ 
 
 
Looking forward to sharing together the feast for the canonization of the universal brother Charles 
de Foucauld, we greet you warmly. 
 
 

Coordination team 
Canonization Charles de Foucauld 
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